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Completion of Stage 1A Camden Town Centre Works 
 
 

Camden Council has received advice from Hargraves Urban, contractors for Stage 1A of the 
Camden Town Centre works (John Street to approximately Oxley Street), that the company 
has been placed into voluntary administration. 
 
Council acted immediately to ensure works continued without any lost time. Completion of the 
stage will now be led by Camden Council staff. 
 
Camden Council will have the works completed by the end of July and within the current 
budget. 
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Camden Council Media Contact: 
Emma Robilliard, Acting Team Leader  

Community Engagement, Camden Council 
Phone:  4645 5115 

Email: emma.robilliard@camden.nsw.gov.au  
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